## MINUTES OF MEETING LONDON WICKLOW ASSOCIATION 5TH APRIL 1988

Meeting opened at 9.05 p.m.

- 1. The meeting was chaired by Tom Mc Asey who sent sympathy to the family of our late Chairman Tommy Hanley also sympathy to the Secretary's family on their recent bereavement.
- 2. The bill for the St Patrick's night Buffet was £1,064 which was paid but there is a descripancy regarding that figure as we were charged £7 per head instead of £6 for the meal. Florrie is investigating it.
- Tom is to give Nicholas Fitzpatrick £14 from £35 he owes.
- 4. We received a letter or thanks from the Wicklow County Development Manager for our contribution of £100 for the re-development of the old jailhouse. Tom Broadrick and Blaze Tracy want to know if we can allow them space in our marquee at the Irish Festival this year. Committee decided that if they have their own staff and maybe split the profit from sales we would have no objection.
- 5. Charles Haughty sent his apologies for not been able to attend our St Patrick's Buffet Dance.
- A letter about the Veta Works from the Teasoach he also sent best wishes to the Wicklow Association in London. There was 4 Million handed over to Board Failte for their promotion scheme this year, maybe if we help them out we could hope to receive a financial reward.
- 7. Fr Scully sent us a letter thanking us for the donation of £200 to the Irish Centre.
- 8. Something to be organised for the Liam Mellows Band when they arrive in July. Tom Mc Asey to inquire if we could have a hall in the Irish Centre for a dance when they are here also inquire if they are entitled to some financial support for travelling over for the festival.
- 9. The A.G.M. will be held on Sunday 24th April in the Irish Centre at 4 p.m. Notification to be sent to supporting members and advertise it in the papers. Tom will book with the Irish Centre for the A.G.M.
- The Murray Public House were paid £150 for the food which the Committee had laid on after our Chairman's funeral. The wreath from the Wicklow Association cost £60. A dance to be run later in the year for the Chairman's family.

Meeting closed at 10.15 p.m.